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Student Parking User Fee at Dracut High School

Students wishing to park in the complex will be required to display a parking sticker on their
vehicle. Please be informed that the Parking User Fee for Dracut High School students for the
upcoming 2022-2023 school year will be $90.

A reduced fee has been established for those students who are eligible for free or reduced lunch.
Students eligible for free/reduced lunch may pay $45 for a parking pass.

Registration and processing of all district fees must be completed online at www.familyid.com.
A link may also be found on our website.

Payments for all district user fees must be paid using PayPal. Payment will occur once you
have successfully completed the registration process through FamilyID.

Once you have completed the registration online, please print a copy of the car registration
and driver’s license and bring them_to the main office at Dracut High School to receive a
parking sticker.

If you have any questions regarding the online payment system, please contact the Business

Office at 957-5583. For general questions about parking user fees and parking stickers, please
call the high school at 957-1500.
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